10th November 2017
Dear Parents,

As part of this half term’s learning activities we have organised class visits to the town of
Settle in North Yorkshire. The visits will include travelling by train to Settle via Skipton and a
walk around Settle. The visits will take place on the dates below: -

3/4L visit is on Monday 27" November 2017
3/4H visit is on Wednesday 29th November 2017
3/4W visit is on Wednesday 6th December 2017

The visits will be during school time so children come to school as normal. Due to the
unknown factor of the weather, especially at this time of year, pupils will need to wear
school uniform, suitable shoes, bring a warm, waterproof coat and a packed lunch, including
a drink in an unbreakable container, in a bag or rucksack.

The cost of the trip, for the train fare only, will be £3.00. Children currently in receipt of free
school meals do not need to pay.

Please sign the permission slip attached and return it to school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hardcastle, Miss Lafbery and Mrs Webb
Years 3/4 Teachers

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

I wish my child......ccooiiieee e in class......... to take part in the Years
3/4 visit to Settle and | accept all the arrangements made by the school.

I enclose £3.00 for the cost of the train fare. Signed........cccocviniininiiinseecccecrecceensennne

Children currently in receipt of free school meals are eligible for a packed lunch from school.
Please tick here............. if you wish your child to have a free packed lunch provided by school.



